
 
Band Letter #11 – December 3rd, 2014 
 
Hello Everyone, 
 
I hope you all had an enjoyable Thanksgiving break - I cannot believe we have already reached 
December! 
 
I am pleased to say that my teacher page on the Mill Hill website is now up and running. 
I will be transitioning from weekly emailed letters to posting weekly information on my website over 
the next few weeks. Please check this page each week for assignment information, etc.  
 
You will still hear from me regarding any upcoming scheduling changes by email, and please do 
reach out to me with any questions as usual!  
 
 

You are invited…. 
 

To our Mill Hill Band December “mini-concert” 
Where: Band Classroom – Portable 1 

When: December 18th, 2014 
Time: 8:00 to 8:20am 

Standing room only! 
 
 
We are excited to share the songs we have been working on in rehearsals over the past few months 
– please join us for our mini concert if you are able!  
 
Assignment for this week 12/3 and 12/4: Pages 11 and 12 in our book + Holiday tunes sheet  
 
Please remind your children to bring their signed (your signature) 
practice charts and signed (your signature) Thanksg iving living 
room concert programs with them to Rehearsal and Lessons 
tomorrow on 12/4/14.  
 
Have a great week!  
 
Best Regards, 
Julia Brion 
Mill Hill Band 
 
  


